Menno School District COVID-19 and Close Contact Policy — 03/07/24

Menno School District will not be conducting close contact tracing within the building at this time.

Students and staff members that test positive for COVID-19 may return to school/work if they have been fever-
free without medication for at least 24 hours and have experienced improving symptoms during that time.

Close contacts are not required to isolate but should monitor for systems for 10 days following their last contact
with a positive COVID-19 case.

The Menno School District will not offer the option of online learning during the 2023-2024 school year.




